
SPPORA Committee meeting notes 

 

April 1 st , 2021 

 

Attending: David Kerk; Nancy Westwood; Roger Marceniuk; Iain; Bruce 

deConinckSmith; Jo Dunn; Betty Price 

AGENDER 

1. Roy’s contribution – decision for Jo to purchase and send Roy a thank 

you card plus a bottle of wine 

2. Vote for an interim chair and secretary – David will assume the chair 

and Betty will be a scribe until June when there will be an AGM 

3. Discussion on best way to notify membership and general population 

about SPPORA activities. Roger will follow up with Barbara who is one 

of the 3 coordinators of the local Facebook page. Nancy and David will 

get together to set up a webpage. David will write up a short piece for 

the current setup. 

4. Update from Area G RDN Director – Jo reported, see documents sent 

out to all board members 

5. Community priorities - David requested that all board members 

consider their priorities as far as the community is concerned and send 

them to him to put together for discussion over the next board 

meetings 

6. Betty requested to be the point person for Maple Lane Park with the 

RDN planner until completion of the project hopefully end of June 

2021- approved 

NEXT MEETING – 15 th April 2021 – Jo will host a zoom call 


